BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR NOVEMBER 5, 2015
Attending trustees were Mitch Hulburt, Michael Fredrick-Martinez, Peg Stecky and Phil DeLeo. 
Guests: Darren Butler, Jack Yarbrough and Judy Stone.

Board President Mitch called the meeting to order at 7:05. 
Having no quorum of board members, no official business could be conducted.  

Jack Yarbrough volunteered to bolt down the safe.

Mitch announced he is stepping down from the board, due to the coming arrival of a new baby to his family.  Peg offered to receive the laptop  and key fobs from Mitch.

Michael volunteered to contact Simon to fill the dog clean-up station with more bags.

Having no more business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:40.
The next board meeting will be on February 4, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 
See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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